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Presidents' Comments  
 
I want to thank members for following 
Fly Zone rules. We have not flown 
over  neighbors property since the fly 
zone was moved.  
 
Upcoming meeting on September 13th 
we will discuss final details about our 
HELI FUN FLY  on September 
27th.We need 3 volunteers to cook as 
we will be cooking burgers and hot 
dogs on 3 electric griddles. 
 
Please share the event poster with 
friends and social media.    
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



Upcoming Events 

TRAC - Club Meeting at Field, Saturday, September 13, at 11:00AM 
TRAC - Heli Event at Field, Saturday, September 27, at 08:00AM 
TRAC - Club Meeting at Field, Saturday, October 11, at 11:00AM 
TRAC - Club Meeting at Field, Saturday, November 8, at 11:00AM 
TRAC - Club Meeting at Field, Saturday, December 13, at 11:00AM 
TRAC - Club Meeting at Field, Saturday, January 10, at 11:00AM 

 
August 9, 2025 

 

Meeting Call to Order 
Meeting called to order by President Steve 
Watson at 10:55 a.m. with 20 signed-in mem-
bers present. 

Motion to accept minutes of last meeting was 
made, seconded, and passed.  

 

Treasury Report 

We were unable to provide current financials 
because Tim Haas was unavailable 

Beginning Balance  $ XXXX 

Income   $ 447.44 

Expenses   $ 320.51 

Closing Balance  $ XXXX 

Runway Fund  $ 2020.00 

 

New Members/New Pilots 

Chip Sorenson was approved for membership, 
Welcome to TRAC 

 

Safety block 

Do a range check for every flight and always use a 
spotter when possible 

 

 

Old Business 

New Picnic tables, we are going to buy a com-
mercial grade plastic table to test it’s durabil-
ity, they are half the cost of the metal ones. 

Thanks to everyone that is closing and locking 
the gate when leaving 

New Business 

Helicopter event will be held September 
27

th
 make sure you attend since it has 

been a while since we held one. 
 
We have had 3 crashes on the Watkins 
property please make sure you are stay-
ing within the new no fly zone boundaries, 
the county has put up cameras facing 
Watkins property because there have 
been reports of people hitting golf balls, 
people dumping trash across the fence, 
flying drones over their property, and peo-
ple climbing the fence we don’t think it is 
any of our members doing this, but if you 
see anyone doing anything even if they 
are in the park please let Steve know. 
 

Show-and-Tell:   
 
N/A 
 
 
Adjournment   11:40 



  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


